
 
 

Citizens Review Board Monthly Meeting 
 

And  
 

Public Meeting on Unmanned Aerial Drone Policy 
 
 

Wednesday October 26th, 2022 | 5:30 pm  
Public Safety Building (2030 N. Arlington Ave) 

 
 

Information on the drone policy and public comment on it will take place after an 
 abbreviated monthly meeting of the Citizen Review Board. More information on the drone 

policy can be found at https://duluthmn.gov/police 
 
 

Public Comment will be taken in person. Individuals may also email or mail comments to the  
Commission prior to the meeting, see contact info at bottom of agenda for more information. 

 
 

1. Call to Order 
 

2. Approval of Agenda  
 

 

3. Announcements & Community Correspondence 
 

4. Public Comments (on matters related to the Citizen Review Board) 
 

5. Other Business 
 

6. Board Member Questions and Comments 
 

7. Adjournment 
 

The presentation of the Unmanned Aerial Drone Policy and public comment period will now commence. 

 
The public are encouraged to submit written comment prior to the CRB meeting by emailing humanrights@duluthmn.gov  

or mailing comments to City Hall, 411 W 1st St Room 430, Duluth, MN 55802. Please note that all public comment is considered Public Data. 
 

https://duluthmn.gov/police
mailto:humanrights@duluthmn.gov

